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Hello Precious Friends! 
 

   I have just returned from ministering in Ireland for the 
past three weeks.  There is so much to thank the Lord for 
concerning this journey, but the main point I want to 
acknowledge is God’s heart for the Irish in all He is doing 
there.  Myself and the teams I bring are simply servants to 
God’s desire in that Land.  We are a part of something bigger 
than us that flows from God’s heart to His people in Ireland. 
This trip, maybe more than any other, shined forth the reality 
that God truly is moving by His Spirit to bring forth His Son 
among those people.   
 

     We ministered from one side of the island to the other, 
and with each visit the Spirit moved in precious ways, 

gathering and knitting hearts together in the Life of the Son.  The Lord opened a door to 
share Christ in a new area, as well as deepening the bonds of Christ in areas we have 
already been visiting.  There were many invitations from Irish Pastors to have us share 
Christ and Him crucified with their people.  We also had our annual Irish women’s 
conference, as well as doing street evangelism.  By the end of the trip precious brothers 
and sisters were gathering from locations all over Ireland to join us in Fire Ministry's 
annual “Family Reunion” near Dublin.  We even had the joy of two brothers from Belgium 
being with us during this time.  Ministers, families, and friends from many different 
denominations came together and celebrated our oneness in Christ.  The love of God 
permeated our family reunion as people came together in His life and experienced His 
presence in such a time of sweet fellowship.  I believe we all left refreshed and filled with 
a sense of what it really means to be the family of God.  Many years ago it was prophesied 
that one of God’s desires in this ministry was to help unite the churches in Ireland.  I 
see God fulfilling His word as I behold churches from all over the island being knit 
together in the Life of Christ as God’s family.   
 

     Lastly, but certainly not least, is my 
DEEP gratitude for EACH ONE OF YOU. 
Thank you for your prayers, your love, 
and your selfless giving to make this trip 
possible.  A special heart-felt thanks to 
the team that came to Ireland.  Each one 
was truly a vessel of Christ, sharing not 
just a message but His sweet nature.  
May all of your acts of care be as seeds of 
Christ planted in love that will bring 
forth an increase of Christ in your lives.                      

          From my heart with love,  
  

                                Kelly 
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